
PARKING/ATTENTION SENIORS AND JUNIORS: 

 

•SENIORS will be able to obtain their parking permit when they get their ID badges the week of 

Sept. 1st. in the gym, and then through September 18, 2020 in the Main Office.  After 

September 11, there will be an opportunity for the Junior students to obtain a permit.  All 

outstanding financial obligations to MHS must be paid before a parking permit is 

issued.  

•To obtain a Parking Permit, a student MUST show/bring: 
✓His/Her current Merrimack High School ID 
✓His/Her valid New Hampshire driver’s license 
✓The Vehicle Registration of the car they will be driving (which must be registered 

to the student or a family member) 
✓A Completed and signed Parking Sticker Application 

•There is no permit fee this year. 

•JUNIORS obtaining permits do so with the understanding that if circumstances change, and 

MHS returns to an ‘all in, non-hybrid’ model, there may be a Junior lottery to determine 

which Juniors retain their permits. The lottery would designate which permits would  need to 

be returned. The lottery would be held only if the number of senior and junior permits exceed 

the number of allotted student parking spaces. The days, place and times of Junior permit 

distribution will be announced the first week of school. Juniors may park in student lots until 

such time that the permit distribution period has finished. 

•Parking permits may be afforded to SOPHOMORES after the Senior/Junior process has been 

finalized, if space allows. 

•AS OF MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2020 ALL CARS IN THE STUDENT PARKING 

AREA AT MHS MUST HAVE A CURRENT MHS PARKING PERMIT 

DISPLAYED. Cars without stickers may be ticketed or towed and this may jeopardize future 

opportunities for the student to receive a parking permit.  Please pay close attention to the 

areas that are marked for the faculty and those for students. Park only in student designated 

spaces. If Junior permits have not been distributed, the 9/28 date will be adjusted. 

  
 


